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Because the majority of the transceiver housing is composed of display, speaker, 

operating controls, and a removable battery pack, there is extremely limited 

space available to attach the required label carrying the FCC identifier. 

Attaching the label to the battery pack is not acceptable because the battery 

pack is a removable item. For this reason, we propose placing the label 

carrying the FCC identifier inside the battery compartment as shown in figure 

2. 

The consumer packaging for these models includes the battery pack as a separate 

item, NOT installed on the radio. As such, the FCC identifier will be readily 



visible to the user before the battery pack is installed and whenever the 

battery pack is removed or replaced. In this location, the label will also 

be protected from physical abuse and remain readable for the anticipated life 

of the device. 

The consumer packaging for these models is a "gift box" which does not allow 

the transceiver to be seen at time of purchase. In order to meet the requirements 

of 47CFR Part 2.925 (d), We will add the FCC identifier "RAD506" to the 

outside of the consumer "gift box" packaging. 

 

To find the label follow these steps: 

1． Remove the cover on the rear side of the product 

2． Remove the battery 

3． The label is located behind the battery 
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